
St. Mark's Dinner Groups 
Beginning on September 11, we will start the sign-up for our St. Mark's Dinner 

groups. What a great way to get to know your fellow church members!   We will 
start the dinners by gathering interested folks and then assign everyone to a 
group, with the group size being about eight. One couple is asked to be the 

“Captains” and to host the first dinner. At that dinner, the group will decide on 
what schedule they would meet and who would host. The groups will meet once 
a month at someone's home or a restaurant.  Please see Melissa Hamon for more 

information.   The sign-up sheet will be on the poster in the Parish Hall. 

 


